







                     March 16, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! Happy St. Patrick’s Day!! ( (
Wow, we have been very busy this week! Hope everyone is adjusting well to the time change. It sure is nice having it be light out until 7:30 in the evening. ( (
March is Reading Month: Please remember that I am not setting up a schedule, but you are welcome to come any day this month at 2:30 to read to the children. We are looking forward to seeing those of you who are able to come! Thanks so much!!  ( (
Reading: We continue to review vowel teams: ai, a_e, ea, ee, ey, ie, i_e, igh, y, oa, o_e, ow, u_e, ew, ue and are working on contraction/compound words, syllabication, nouns, verbs and adjectives. We are reading stories every day (Anthology Book, D.R.A. level books, fiction/non-fiction) to help improve our reading fluency and comprehension skills.
Keep on Reading!!!!  ( (
Math: We continue to work on telling time, identifying/counting money, fractions, graphing, place value, geometric shapes (2-D/3-D), memorizing our addition/subtraction math facts and taking our 1-minute timed tests. 
F.Y.I.
**Field Trip to Saginaw Children’s Museum: Permission slips are due by next Friday, March 24th. We are all looking forward to this fun-filled day!! ( (
**Noon Dismissal: Tomorrow, Friday, March 17th.
** Weekly Homework: Spelling #26 and practice 3-minute math timed sheets are due before or by next Thursday, March 23rd!
**Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Kleenex and Clorox Wipes. It would be greatly appreciated if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so much to those of you who have already sent in the needed supplies with your child!!!
Have a Wonderful Weekend!!

